
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: By-way closures
Date: 03 July 2019 17:00:44

To whom it may concern,

I absolutely reject the idea of closing the by-ways surrounding the Stonehenge area and A303 jct 11-12.

That section of the A303 is at best the worst road in the area and something should have been done 70 years ago
about it (like plant some trees or hedgerow to stop rubbernecking).

The hedgeway road and the B3086 will also have to take the brunt when any closure takes place and these road
are up to standard either.

I plead with you to stop. Save the country 1. Whatever billion pounds and plant some bloody fast growing trees!

Michael Mercer




